PRESS RELEASE

CONTACT: Mayor's Office

861-5301

2 June, 2016

WOODBINE AARP CHAPTER #5292 INSTALLS OFFICERS

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that Woodbine AARP Chapter #5292 installed their officers for the upcoming year at a luncheon at The Surf Dog Bar & Grill, Woodbine, on June 2, 2016.

Officers installed were: President Larry Jones; Vice-President F. Gloria Blakey; Secretary Christine Hawkins; Treasurer Mildred Ciabatoni.

They were sworn in by Suzanne Pelkaus, AARP Chapter Coordinator.

"I would like to thank both the outgoing and newly installed officers for their commitment to our community and look forward to working with them as we move forward together to accomplish our common goals," added Mayor Pikolycky. "Our local AARP chapter's meetings are scheduled for the first Thursday of each month at the Woodbine Community Center, except for July and August. For more information about our local chapter, please contact Gloria Blakely at 861-2153."